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PHILIPPINE CULTURAL SOCIETY CELEBRATES THE 

117TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE PROCLAMATION OF PHILIPPINE 

INDEPENDENCE 

 

    

    
 

 

 
 
Ambassador Belen F. Anota graced the Philippine Independence Day Dinner Dance and Ball 

organized by the Philippine Cultural Society (PCS) on 06 June 2015 coinciding with PCS’ 25th 

Year Anniversary held at the Top of the Cross, Southern Cross Club, Woden. 

 

Ambassador Anota congratulated PCS for organizing the event commemorating the 117th 

Anniversary of the Proclamation of Philippine Independence and for its 25th Year Anniversary. 

 

The Ambassador also took the opportunity to invite the audience to the several Independence 

Day activities in June and also encouraged qualified voters to register as overseas voters for the 

upcoming 2016 Presidential Elections. 

 

The event showcased various cultural extravaganza performed by the members and families of 

PCS.  It was highlighted by the selection of Ms. Teen Independence 2015. 

 

The Ambassador was accompanied by Consul Grace Anne Bulos, Assistant Defense and Armed 

Forces Attaché Col. Connor Canlas, and other Embassy personnel. END 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


